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INVITATION TO ROBOTICS TECHNOSHOP

With reference to the invitation to participate in the activity by Edustria High
School titled “Robotics Technoshop,” attached is a copy of a letter from the
Executive Director, Glorielyn L. Camerino, PhD, containing the details of the
workshop.

The division has agreed to this request under the condition that participation
is voluntary, and each student will be accompanied by their parent/guardian.

The host will provide snacks for the participants, while the participants are
responsible for their transportation and other meals. Additionally, no registration fee
will be collected from the participants.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.




August 4 , 2025

Dr. Marites A. Ibaiez

Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Batangas Province
Batangas City

Dear Dr. Ibanez,

Warm greetings from Edustria High School!

In collaboration with our parent institution, the Technological Institute of the Philippines —
Computer Engineering Department, Edustria High School is pleased to announce its 4th
Annual ROBOTICS TECHNOSHOP with the theme "Starting Them Young in Industry 4.0," to
be held on October 25, 2025, at Edustria High School, The Outlets at Lipa, Lipa City.

This event is designed to introduce Grade 6 and Grade 10 students to the foundational
concepts of robotics through age-appropriate, engaging, and hands-on activities that foster
early interest in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM), aligned with
the demands of Industry 4.0.

This event aims to provide a meaningful and enriching learning experience that fosters critical
thinking, creativity, and collaboration. The program will feature two main components:

(1) Introduction to Robotics, which provides general knowledge on robotics and its real-world
applications; and

(2) Programming and Problem Solving, where students will manipulate robot kits to complete
tasks using basic programming concepts.

In line with Edustria Incorporated's commitment to prepare students with life skills, we
respectfully request the endorsement of your esteemed office to encourage participation from
public and private schools within your division.

Your support will help us reach more learners and further our goal of nurturing future-ready
Filipino students.

Thank you for the continued guidance and partnership in promoting quality and innovative
education. We look forward to your favorable response.

Sincerely yours,

GlorielyrrL. Camerino, Ph.D.
Executive Director

@ Blocks R and T, The Outlets at Lipa, LIMA Estate, Lipa City, Batangas
® (043) 408-8263 | (043) 425-2863 (@ 0917-1540546
info@edustria.edu.ph
@ www.edustria.eduph @O @/EdustriaHs



